
 
 

Montgomery Township Environmental 
Advisory Committee  

January 22, 2019 
                                                                7:00PM 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) 
was held on January 22, 2019 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building.  The members 
of the EAC in attendance included:   Terry Wilson, Jeff Gibbons, Beth Staab, and Emily 
Strake.   Also in attendance was Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager and 
Matthew Quigg, Board Liaison. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance and Call to Order 
The Reorganization Meeting was called to order at 7:08PM. 

 
Reorganization 
Beth Staab entertained nominations for Committee Chair.  Terry Wilson was nominated for 
Committee Chair and unanimously elected to remain Chair of the Committee for 2019. Emily 
Strake was nominated for Vice-Chair and was unanimously elected to be Vice-Chair for 2019. 

 
Regular Meeting Call to Order 
The Meeting was called to order at 7:09 PM. 
 
Approval of Minutes – October 23, 2018 
Terry Wilson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from October 23, 2018 and Beth 
Staab seconded the motion.  The motion passed 4-0. 

  

Public Comment 
None 
  

New Business 
Meeting Schedule for 2018 
The Committee discussed and approved the quarterly meeting schedule for 2019 with the following 
dates March 26, August 27, and October 22.  All meetings begin at 7PM.   

          
           Old Business 

               E-Recycling Event  
The Committee discussed the e-recycling event on April 27 from 9AM-12PM.  This event will be held 
at the Township Building.  The Committee discussed the flyer provided and made some 
recommendations for modifications to the flyer.  Township Staff will contact the vendor to make the 
changes and then will start to promote the event.   
 

Single Trash Hauler Discussion 
The Committee had a discussion regarding the next steps for moving forward on the recommendation 
for the single trash hauler with the Board of Supervisors.  Mr. Quigg stated that he appreciated the 
research and time the Committee put into the topic and will see what the interest is with the other 
Board Members on investigating this topic further.  In the meantime, the Committee discussed putting 
together a list of tips for what residents can/should ask their trash hauler which can be included in e-
news and the website.   

 
Next Meeting 
The next meeting is scheduled for March 26, 2019 at 7PM.   

 
 Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 8:13PM.  


